BARNT GREEN SURGERY

From the 5t of August for approximately 8 weeks, the
practice will be undergoing a major refurbishment within its
reception area that will affect access to the building. We
need to ask for your patience and understanding during this
time when the following will apply:

e [hat you avoid coming down to the surrgery unless
attending for an appointment and use our website and
Facebook pages as a first means of finding out the
Information you may need.

e [here will be no parking available at the surgery or
access to the car park for any vehicles

e We would ask, unless requested otherwise by the
clinical team that you accept a telephone
appointment rather than asking to be seen face to
face. '

e If you do need to attend the practice that you only
arrive at your appointment time as there will be no
waliting room and you may be required to wait outside
regaraless of the weather conditions, so please come
prepared.

e Sign up to the NHS APP to order your repeat

prescriptions and see information about your medical
records.



